
 

 

 

 

Circular No: May/07/2024                            Date: 07-05-2024 
 

CIRCULAR 

 

Dear Parents, 

We hope this notice finds you in good health and high spirits. As we approach the 

upcoming PA1 exams , we would like to remind you of the following important guidelines: 

1. Strict Adherence to Examination Schedule: All students are required to be present 

for their examinations as per the schedule provided. There will be no allowances for 

absenteeism during examination days. 

2. No Leaves Allowed: Please ensure that your ward does not take leave during the 

exams. It is crucial for their academic progress. 

3. Health Concerns: If your child is experiencing any health issues that may hinder their 

ability to take the examinations, we kindly request that you keep them at home. Their well-

being is our priority, and we want to ensure they are in the best condition to perform 

academically. 

We appreciate your cooperation in adhering to these guidelines, as they are essential for 

maintaining the integrity and smooth functioning of the examination process.  

 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. 

 

Thanks and regards,  

 

Dr. Lakshya Chhabaria 
HOS 

 


